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A Christmas Party was held for the staff 

of The Firs Medical Centre and Addison 

Road Medical Practice on the 18th of 

December 2022 – a resounding success! 

The party was a light and fun event 

held at a local restaurant, for the staff 

from both practices to celebrate the 

year, and take a moment to appreciate 

the hard work and dedication of the 

team. Both practices continued building 

kinship and sharing merriment during 

the festive season! 

We at The Firs have continually been in 

conversation with the ICB – updating 

them on the progress and changes 

since caretaking began. 

We have had positive conversations, 

keeping them in the loop with all the 

new changes we're bringing in. The 

existing caretaking contract has been 

extended to December 2023.

We held a patient engagement session 

on the 25th of January, with the ICB in 

attendance alongside 110 patients from 

our community. 

The patients had a chat with the 

leadership and management of 

the practice, and spoke with the 

commissioners about the forthcoming 

procurement process.

We also asked patients for their 

suggestions on how we can improve 

the management of The Firs, and ran a 

survey for the same. We will be closing 

the survey soon, and will share an 

update after.

Christmas Party 2022

ICB Updates & Patient Engagement 

Service Updates
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WALTHAMSTOW CENTRAL
 PRIMARY CARE NETWORK (PCN)

WELL-BEING CAFE
 

 Matters

Loneliness

Well-being

Isolation

Make 
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Support

Health

Form
 Filling

Happiness

Let's Talk

Listening

Perspecive

Sharing

@blossom.hp

@blossom.hplace

Follow us 
V e n u e :

W a l t h a m  F o r e s t
C o m m u n i t y  H u b
1 8 A  O r f o r d  R d ,

 L o n d o n  E 1 7  9 L N

H e a l t h

https://blossom.place/

Please come and join us every Monday  from 11 am to 1.00 pm 
 

For further information please contact Sue on:-  sue.kofi@nhs.net,  or call:   07904 493833
or Shahid Mahmood on:  shahidmahmood@blossom.place, or call 07786478961

Tea, coffee with refreshments provided

O p e n  t o  p a t i e n t s  o f :  D r  D h i t a l ' s  P r a c t i c e  ~  W a l t h a m  F o r e s t  C o m m u n i t y  a n d  F H S  L t d  ~  A d d i s o n
R o a d  M e d i c a l  P r a c t i c e  ~  T h e  F i r s  M e d i c a l  C e n t r e  ~  C l a r e m o n t  R o a d  M e d i c a l  C e n t r e

We have recruited a new Nurse 

Associate, Zellda Hales, to help with 

phlebotomy clinic/diabetics/asthmatics, 

smears as well as NHS Health Checks. 

We also have a new admin/receptionist 

who has joined us in December, Klaudia 
Ratynska. 

Welcoming New Staff
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Health and Wellbeing Event - January

How Do I Request My Medication? 

We're happy to report that the Health 

and Wellbeing event held on 14th 

January 2023 was a huge success!

In collaboration with Diabetes UK and 

the Walthamstow PCN, the event was 

held at the Waltham Forest Community 

Hub. Take a look at some of the photos 

from the event!

We have health and wellbeing walks 

planned, read on to learn more.

All prescriptions requests are accepted 

online, or through the pharmacy. 

Prescription requests can be made 

through the following avenues:

1. You can write in to  
nelondonicb.thefirsprescriptions@nhs.
net

2. Contact us through Klinik for any 
medication queries

3. Drop-in at your local Pharmacy 

4. NHS App, or any patient access App 
you’re using
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Alex Kyriakidis is the Health and 

Wellbeing Coach at the Central 

Walthamstow PCN. A stellar review 

left by a patient, as follows, is a lovely 

reminder of the effort our staff is putting 

in everyday to improve their quality of 

care. 

Alex has been doing some great work 

in the Heath and Wellbeing space from 

a coaching perspective. Low acuity 

mental health needs embedded within 

the wider determinants of health 

(housing, financial woes, pandemic 

related low confidence and social 

anxiety)  are one our biggest burden of 

disease locally and Alex does a lot of 

great work in this space.

The following review left by a patient 

highlights the ways Alex has gone above 

and beyond the core contract and 

traditional models of mental health care 

delivery, to leave a special impact on 

our patients. 

My  experience with Alexandra was life 
changing, that how I felt it, that she 
changed my life, in better!

At the beginning, I must admit I was 

quite sceptical about the all thing cause 

I wasn’t sure how much I want to share 

or if I will feel connected with her to do 

so! So, my first sessions were in person 

and then, we continued to have them 

online! Alexandra was always attentive 

and not too pushy, ready to listen, I’ve 

never felt judged or uncomfortable! 

She is very professional, she s kind and 

listening and her voice tone and her all  

being is just right for the meditation 

sessions! Soon, I was looking forward to 

our sessions, which I ll miss them dearly! 

She helped me to be more confident, 

to trust my instincts more, to meditate 

and probably love myself more! She is 

natural and knowledgeable, really easy 

to talk to, caring and helpful! It was an 

amazing and emotional journey and I’m 

very grateful that I could work with her! 

Thank you Alex!!

Employee Spotlight – Alex Kyriakidis

You too can Volunteer at The Firs!

The Firs Medical Centre is accepting 

volunteers to help with the work load 

who are passionate about the NHS and 

want to be a part of supporting the 

practice. 

Please write in to  

nelondonicb.thefirsppg@nhs.net or drop-

in to speak with Ali at the reception.
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Thank you to everyone at The Firs for 

working relentlessly to provide our 

patients with a great experience – and 

to all the patients who have taken the 

time out to leave us a review. 

Read a few of our newest reviews from 

Google and NHS Choices below!

What Our Patients are Saying About Us
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Contact us 
online
Get help from your practice with our new  
online consultation service


